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Saint Helena Parish will be hosting a Protecting God’s Children Class on Wednesday, October 8 at 6:30 PM, in the GYM. 
 
This class is mandatory for all 
Employees and Volunteers under the Safe Environment Program. Allow two and a half hours for the class. You will receive your certification at the end of class. 
 
To register go to sainthelenaschool.org 
Look for the tab: School Info. from the drop down choices select:
Volunteer Opportunities, Clearances, Safe Environment Training, to find a link to register.
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